The Western Illinois University Board of Trustees willingly acknowledges that it did not comply with the
Illinois Open Meetings Act. The Board of Trustees will participate in Open Meetings Act training in
cooperation with the Illinois Attorney General Public Access Counselor (PAC).

As directed by the Illinois Attorney General PAC, the June 1, 2018 and June 7, 2018 closed session audio

recording and minutes can be found here.

Elizabeth Duvall
University General Counsel


http://www.wiu.edu/general_counsel/notices/2019-03-01/portionsaudio.pdf

